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Dear Parents/ Carers,

Welcome to the Blog for this week.
As always, any suggestions or questions are very welcome. Contact us by either 
calling into the office, by email or by using the suggestions box located in the main 
school entrance.
Kind Regards,
Belinda Athey - Headteacher.

 Stay in May.

As always, we would like to encourage parents not to take children out of school 
for holidays. This is particularly important in the month of May where important 
assessments take place across the school and in particular, in Year 2. Results of 
assessments are recorded and these form part of an on-going picture of 
children’s achievement as they move towards Secondary School. Year 1 Phonics 
Tests take place in June. As always, we are mindful of presenting any type of 
assessments in a positive way so that the children are happy and able to work to 
their best ability.

PTA

Thank you to everyone who collected  
and brought bags of clothes into 
school for our Air Ambulance 
collection. There was an excellent 
response and we hope to have raised 
a substantial amount of money for 
School and for the Air Ambulance.

Family Bingo Night Friday 12th May in 
Glanton Village Hall.

Reminders -
Walk to School Week from Monday 15th May with happy Shoesday on Tuesday 16th 
May.
30 hours Entitlement - 
 We have been part of the Pilot Scheme this year which will come into force  in 
September. If you have a child who is already entitled you will need to re-apply to 
be eligible from September 2017. For further queries about this please contact the 
office.
If you were unable to attend the SRE and wish for further information please call  
into the office to speak directly to me as I am the co-ordinator for this subject.

Your opinion counts … A decision to be 
made!

As you will know from last week, we have 
kindly been offered to keep some of the 
hens that we hatched in school. As many 
of you know keeping animals has many 
advantages and disadvantages. 
It is important to please let us know of 
your opinion by popping a note in our 
comments box situated in the foyer or 
talking to a member of staff over the 
next few days so a decision can be made..


